International Allergy Forum

8 to 9 November 1997

Hong Kong Convention and Exhibition Centre

his international allergy forum was organized by the Hong Kong Thoracic Society and the American College of Chest Physicians (Hong Kong and Macau Chapter) and supported by the Hong Kong Lung Foundation with Professor Christopher Lai as the chairman of the organizing committee. This meeting only lasted for 1.5 days but was well attended by not just local delegates but also more than 100 participants from Asia Pacific countries.

